
Welcome to the Patrick Team Bobby 
Gantt, our new Resident Service 

Specialist!  We are glad to have you 
here at  Patrick!  Bobby has twelve 
years of service with the U.S Army.  
He comes from Fort Polk, Louisiana 

where he worked as a Resident 
Service Specialist for four years.  

Welcome Bobby!
HAPPY FOURTH!  A few facts ...

Congress ruled in favor of independence on 2nd July, but 
accepted the declaration 2 days later, on July 4th.
July 4th marks liberation days for the Philippines 

(Republic Day) and Rwanda ( Liberation Day).
3 of the first 5 presidents died on July 4th- John Adams 
and Thomas Jefferson in 1826, and James Monroe in 1831.
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PATRICK FAMILY HOUSING

Every Tuesday: Stop by for some 
complimentary treats!

Hot, fresh, buttery popcorn at our On 
Base Office!  

Cold, delicious, fruity Popsicles at our 
Off Base Office!  

    Be there or be square!  

**The use, discharge, or ignition of fireworks within the confines of 
CCAFS and PAFB are strictly prohibited. This includes all beach 

property. **

Community Reminders & Updates
*Thank you to all our residents that take pride in their home!  We

love seeing your beautiful gardens, interior decorations, and special 
care you have for your home!  Thank you!*
*Pelican Coast is a "NO DRONE ZONE" *

*Bulk trash is automatically collected every Thursday.  Please leave
items curbside the night before. * 

We were so glad to see many of our 
residents for "Breakfast On The Go" in 
June!  We LOVE our residents!  Thank 

you for choosing Patrick Family 
Housing!  
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Make sunscreen part of your routine- kids, too!  Keep everyone 
well hydrated and ensure pets have access to fresh water at all 
times.

Drain standing water from plant saucers, kids' toys and other 
areas. Use unscented soaps and lotions and avoid wearing bright 
colors and floral prints to minimize insect bites.

PATRICK FAMILY HOUSING
Stay tuned as we host a "Back To School Bash"!  Bring the 
kids as we will be giving away school supplies in preparation 
for the upcoming school year.  Join us for fun games, food, 
and good friends!  Don't have kids?  Don't worry-join us and 
enjoy a great time, food, and meet your neighbors!  Details of 
the event date, time, location and RSVP to follow later this 
month!  You won't want to miss out!  

         SUMMER SAFETY TIPS

Fireworks are prohibited in housing areas. BE SAFE!  Leave 
fireworks to professionals- attend a public display.

Did you know sparklers burn at more than 100 degrees?  They get 
hot enough to melt glass!  Consider providing kids with glow sticks or 
flashlights instead.

Keep a bucket of water or a garden hose handy in case of fire or other 
mishap when using grills, smokers, torches or outdoor candles.

STAY TUNED!  

MORE DETAILS 
COMING LATER 

THIS MONTH!  

Back To School Bash!
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